

Guy Shirra

To ccc@fhb.gov.hk

CC

bcc

07/07/2010 09:07

Subject Columbaria Policy

Urgent

Return receipt Sign

Encrypt

History:

This message has been replied to.

Dear Sir,

do you think it would be possible for the owners of crumbling, original pre and post war village houses to be permitted to restore them as columbaria?

This would be good for heritage as well as creating more space for last resting places.

Please consider asking LD, HAD and LCSD for their views.

I personally do not consider that ashes should be treated legally as human remains. The intention of the law was to prevent bodies and bones from being buried indiscriminately.-

Guy Shirra Chairman, Friends of Sai Kung Sai Kung HONG KONG